
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Finance Meeting 
 

Public Notice is hereby given that the Finance Committee will 

be meeting on June 2nd, 2025 at 6:30 PM  

 

at the Village Hall 602 West Main Street, Alhambra Illinois to 

review the following: 

 

This meeting will be to discuss employee evaluations 

 

 

 
 
 

Dated: May 20, 2025 
9:45AM 
 


